
w h i s p e r 
W e e k  8   T e r m  4   C o n t a c t  u s  o n :  6 8 4 5  4 0 8 0  

Wellington Public School 

Tuesday 28th November 2017 
Volume 16, Issue 37 Also available at www.wellington-p.schools.det.nsw.edu.au 

Welcome to Week 8.                                                                                                           

Intensive Swimming commenced yesterday in 

the rain. The children were very happy to see Mr 

Eather and the school bus ready to take them to 

the pool because of the rain. Intensive Swimming 

will continue over the next two weeks.  

A big thank you to the Hear our Hearts Team 

who are in our school today carrying out hearing 

tests. The team does a wonderful job and we are 

very fortunate to have them with us.  

Tomorrow will be the final day for our children 

participating in our Kindergarten Transition 

Program. The past seven sessions have enabled 

children to get to know the school and 

Kindergarten staff and the time has also allowed 

teachers to get to know the children. We are 

looking forward to working in partnership with 

families over the coming years to ensure all 

children are successful and do the best they can. 

Don’t forget our Parent Session tomorrow 

morning at 9:15 in the Gould League Hall. We 

are looking forward to seeing you there. 

For parents and carers of our Year 6 students 

don’t forget the Farewell Dinner and Presentation 

is on 7 December at 5:00pm. Please note that 

payment is due by this Thursday 30 November.  

Skate Park 

Parents are asked to remind their children that 

they are to come straight to school each 

morning. It has been reported to our office that 

some of our students are visiting and using the 

skate park on their way to school. Teachers will 

also be reminding their students of the need to 

come directly to school each morning after 

leaving home, especially with regard to personal 

safety. 

We thank you for your support in this matter. 

Books 4 Outback 

An organisation based in 

Newcastle called "Books 4 

Outback" has delivered to us 

4 boxes of books to our 

school. 

 

The idea behind "Books 4 Outback" is to deliver 

books to children who may not have access to 

quality books at home. These books can be used 

in the classroom as a resource, or students may 

even take books that they are particularly keen 

on home to keep. Many of these books will end 

up at our school reading roost. 

Use the link below to access and like their 

Facebook page. 

https://www.facebook.com/Books4Outback/ 
 

Enjoy your week. 

GOOD LUCK WPS GIRLS 

CRICKET TEAM 

STATE FINALS TODAY 

https://www.facebook.com/Books4Outback/


 This Friday Wellington will be hosting “Jingle on the Bell” at 

Cameron Park (See below). Wellington Public School’s SRC 

students will be performing a Christmas carol during this               

celebration. The festivities commence at 6pm. Please come 

along to support our students and see the tree lights being 

turned on by the Mayor! 



Celebrating Great Efforts and Performances 

No Buzzies due to the wet weather and cancellation of the 

Monday assembly. 



 

 
 

SCHOOL HOLIDAY 
JUNIOR CHESS TOURNAMENT 

IN ORANGE 
 

WHERE:   St Barnabas Anglican Church Parish Hall 
    Corner Dora and McLachlan Streets 
    East Orange 

 
WHEN:   Thursday 25th January 2018  
 
TIME:   9:45 am to 3:30pm  
 
ENTRY FEE:  $10  [$5 for additional family member] 

 
PRIZES:   Trophies for 1st, 2nd & 3rd 

in Under 18 and Under 12 
Coaching Voucher for 1st place in U18 and U12 

 
REGISTER BY:  23 January 2018 latest 

by contacting one of the following  
Junior Chess Coordinators: 
1. Alexander Aich  Mob. 0408 200 564 
     alexander.aich@gmail.com  

2. Joe Cummins       Mob. 0411 271 224 
    heather.cummins@optusnet.com.au  

 
WHAT TO BRING: Your own lunch and refreshments   

 
You don’t have to be good, this is a fun tournament. But a knowledge of the rules is required 
and tournament conditions will be applied. The games will be timed with chess clocks. Don’t 
worry if you have never played with clocks. You’ll be told how they work. The results will be 
sent to the NSW Junior Chess League for ratings. 
 
 

Chess the clever sport 




